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We have been working closely with you all to raise money to renovate a very 
rough looking chapter room. We are happy to announce that due to your 
generosity, we reached our goal of $15,000 dollars and updated the chapter room 
over the winter break. With your donations, we were able to purchase the 
following: 
• New leather couches 
• Office chairs for the executive table 
• Blinds for ritual purposes 
• Area rugs 
• End tables 
• 35 new folding chairs 
• Roll away rack for the chairs 
• Two new trophy cases 
• Entertainment system 
• Smart TV 
• New surround sound system 
• New paint for the wall courtesy of Brother Livingston Boulerice 
  
None of this could have been possible without the support of the alumni, so 
thanks to all of the Brothers who donated. 
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Jim Atkinson 
Tom Barnard 
Justin Bartha 
Mark Berlick 

Robert Brosofsky 
Jamie Calkins 

Spencer Carnahan 
Rob Chambers 

Bobby Cranston 
Shannon Darby 

DJ Deaton 
Todd Dubosq 
Eric English 
Pete Groux 

 

Jim Guthrie 
James Hallisey 

Marcus Hamilton 
Sean Hamilton 

Ryan Harris 
Sam Jordan 

Mathew Katsolis 
David Kratzke 
Garfield Lear 
Brett Martin 

Vinnie Mazza 
Patrick McMahon 

Ray McLeod 
Joe Percopo 

 

John Rasp 
Justin Ridgewell 
Michael Riella 

Jeff Ryan 
Dan Ruggiero 
Will Skowyra 
Jim Stewart 

Greg Stratakes 
Darald Stubbs 
Trevor Tobin 

Robert Trayah 
David Turner 

Trevor Whitley 
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The undergraduate chapter is always striving 
to better themselves as individuals and the 
brotherhood through their time at Stetson. 
Kappa Hexaton’s philanthropy is a great 
example of how we achieve that. This 
semester, we plan to have three teams of 
brothers participate in a regional Special 
Olympics tournament as Unified Partners! 
Leading up to the tournaments, brothers and 
associates can be found every Saturday 
morning practicing with the Special Olympics 
athletes, helping them develop their motor 
and social skills.  
 
 
 
On top of our national philanthropy, Kappa 
Hexaton is excited to announce a partnership 
with Team Summer. Team Summer is a charity 
that gives children with cancer gifts from other 
children with cancer so they can build a 
community of support. Brother Tyler Hayes 
was one of the first beneficiary of this 
organization and due to his connection with 
the founders; Tyler is a part of the Team 
Summer board. We are will be hosting a Fast 
Food Feast this semester in order to raise 
money for a great cause. 
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Spring Alumni Weekend: April 22nd-23rd 

                                                        Details in the works   
 
 
 
 

  
Check out our social media pages, subscribe to the alumni website, and email list: 

 
Website: http://www.kappahexaton.com 
Facebook: facebook.com/StetsonPhiSig/ 
Email List: http://slists.stetson.edu/mailman/listinfo/khalumni-l 
 

 
 
  

 

Questions or comments? Contact the Alumni Engagement chair, Jake Bobay at jbobay@stetson.edu 
 

 

 Did you miss alumni weekend in the fall? Do you not want to wait a full year for the next alumni 
weekend? Come to our spring event for a visit for an interactive weekend April 22nd and 23rd. 
We will be bringing back the alumni softball game. We plan to have an informational 
professional development breakfast where undergrads can ask questions about different 
alumni’s professions. Other potential events include foozball tournament, 3 on 3-basketball 
tournament, corn hole, and horseshoes. We will have a cookout as well with food made by our 
very own Darald Stubbs! There will be family friendly events as well for the kids. More details to 
come soon!  


